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Breda Breen

From: Breda Breen
Sent: Wednesday 9 November 2022 14:50
To: An Bord Pleanala; An Taisce; info@cru.ie; environmentalco-

ordination@agriculture.gov.ie; Fem.dau@housing.gov.ie; 
ministers.office@tcagsm.gov.ie; wppr@dccae.gov.ie; 
PlanningNotifications@decc.gov.ie; planning.applications@failteireland.ie; 
planning.applications@failteireland.ie; chemicals@hsa.ie; 
environmental.health@hse.ie; environmentalplanning@fisheriesireland.ie; 
IWenvironmental@water.ie; John.Spink@teagasc.ie; aharvey@heritagecouncil.ie; 
plandev@wicklowcoco.ie; env@wicklowcoco.ie

Subject: W0269-01 - Roadstone Limited

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re    W0269-01 – Roadstone Limited for a facility at Fassaroe Waste Recovery Facility, Fassaroe Avenue, Fassaroe, 

Bray, County Wicklow.  
 
We wish to inform you that the Environmental Protection Agency received a request from Roadstone Limited  for a 
technical amendment, under Section 42B(1) of the Waste Management Act 1996, as amended, to their existing 
licence for the above mentioned facility. 
 
We are to advise that the Agency has considered the request for an amendment and has decided to amend the 
licence. The amendment will be available to view on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie tomorrow afternoon. This 
Technical Amendment A should be read in conjunction with their existing Waste Licence Reg No W0269-01. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact the Office of Environmental Enforcement, Environmental Protection 
Agency. 
 
Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

Environmental Licensing Programme  

Office of Environmental Sustainability 
 
 


